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Dear Families, 
 
 
As your child is taking part in Running Club this school year, Mrs Kenyon, Jackie and 
I thought it would be a lovely idea to train for an event. 
 
We would like to take part in the 5k Race for Life event at Tatton Park on Sunday 
25th June at 11.00am. 
 
The cost is £6 for your child at the moment as they have an early bird offer on.  If 
you would like your child to attend this event with Mrs Kenyon, Jackie and myself, 
please make payment on School Spider by 12.00 midday on Friday 3rd February 2023 
so we can secure tickets that weekend. 
 
To give you an idea, last year we met at school at 9am and school staff took the 
children.  Parents brought a picnic and joined us at the race to watch, then we all 
had our picnics together along with an ice-cream!   Families who were unable to stay 
for a picnic left after ice-cream.  Further information will follow if your child chooses 
to attend the race.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Kathryn Magiera 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


